
 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Afterschool Afterschool Afterschool Afterschool Afterschool 

Cooking Club 
3.00 – 4.15pm 

Mrs Scott 

Rugby 
3.00 – 4.15pm 

Mr Spicer 

Film Club 
3.00 - 4.30pm 
Miss  Hamilton 

 

Art & Craft Club 
3.00 – 4.15pm 
Mrs White-Culf 

Yoga 
3.00 – 4.15pm 

Miss Parry 

Extra Club 
4.15 – 5.45pm 

Miss Thorp 
 

Extra Club 
4.15 – 5.45pm 

Miss Thorp 

Extra Club 
4.30 – 5.45pm 

Miss Thorp 

Extra Club 
4.15 – 5.45pm 

Miss Thorp 

Extra Club 
4.15 – 5.45pm 

Miss Thorp 

We shall be offering ‘After-School Clubs’ running from 3.00pm each day as above.  

Cooking Club is available to Talbot Class this term and limited to 8 places due to the space & time available.          

These spaces will be filled on a first come first served basis.  

There will also be a ‘Chill-out’ club run by Miss Thorp from 3 – 4.15pm for those children who require a club but do 

not want to do the above clubs. This club will run every day except on a Wednesday.  

The ‘Extra-Club’ will be available to follow on from the ‘After School Clubs’ which will run until 5:45pm. This must be 

booked in advance to ensure staffing is in place. 

The above clubs shall start on Monday 5th November 2018 and will run for 6 weeks ending Friday 14th December 2018.  

On the last week of term there will be the ‘Chill-out’ club & extra club available as well as a Christmas Disco on the 

Thursday. (further details on this will be sent nearer the time) 

All children must be collected on time at the end of the club. Please note – A charge will be made for late collection; 

which is £3.50 for the first 15mins and then £3.50 for each 15 mins or part of thereafter.  

The children will be given a snack & a drink in each club as required.  

If you would like your child to attend any of the clubs please fill in the attached form and return your completed form 

with FULL payment for the term.  

The Afterschool Club staff aim to provide a safe, stimulating and happy environment for all children. 

Staff reserves the right to exclude any child whose behaviour is disruptive. 

There are NO refunds available if you collect your child early/sickness or if your child is going for a play date. 

We cannot accept a booking form without full payment 

 

 

 


